


6. The Group has taken note that the rate of implementation of the recommendations
of the Board remained more or less static with marginal increase from 51 per cent in

2013/2014 to 52 per cent in 2014/2015.

7. The Group would like to once again stress the importance of implementing the
recommendations of the Board in full and in a timely manner. The Group continues to
believe in the need for the administration to continue to take practical measures to set the
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